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NEWSLETTER  

Goodbye to Mrs Royle and Mrs Morris 
We waved goodbye to two of our much -loved team today. We wish them both well and 
lots of good luck on their next steps. We will be welcoming Miss Green to our teaching 
team after half term when she takes over from Mrs Royle in our Nursery Class and Mrs 
Hannah, who many of you know already from Clubhouse, who will be starting her role as 
a Teaching Assistant.    
 
Nursery 30 hour code 
If your child attends nursery and you are entitled to a 30 hour funded place, please ensure 
you re-confirm the 30 hour code by 17th March. Thank you.  
https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account 
 
World Book Day Celebrations (28th February – 4th March)  
In addition to dressing up as book characters/ getting cosy in our 
pyjamas on 3rd March, we are celebrating World Book Day in lots of 
exciting ways. Please see the separate Reading Newsletter for more 

Dates for your diary 
28th February  Back to school and start of Fairtrade Week 
2nd March Ash Wednesday – KS2 Service in church 10am 
3rd March World Book Day – see separate Reading newsletter for details 
4th March Fair Trade Good sale (items will be sold for a maximum of £1) 
                   Year 4 rearranged Rejoice Assembly (will be filmed and uploaded to Seesaw) 
9th March  School Photographer 
14th March Science Week 
15th March Year 5/6 Choir singing at St Peter and Paul Spring concert 
22nd March  2nd Communion/Confession preparation service in Church for Y4 parents 6pm 
25th March Feel Good Friday – Non-uniform day (£1 donation please) 
28th March – 1st April  Parent and Teacher Meetings on School Cloud (specific days for each class to 
be shared) 
1st April CAFOD – ‘Walk Against Hunger’ sponsored event 
4th – 6th April Y4 First Confessions in church 2pm  
8th April Year 5 Rejoice Assembly (will be filmed and uploaded to Seesaw) 
13th April Break up for Easter 1.30pm  
25th April Back to school for the summer term 
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details. One way we will be celebrating is with a class book swap. Please see the details 
below: 
 
Book exchange 
If you have a book at home that could be enjoyed by another child, please bring them in 
so they can be part of our book exchange. Each child can bring in a maximum of 3 books 
they are willing to exchange, and they will be able to then choose pre-read books brought 
in by other families. Please bring books suitable for your child’s class, as books will be 
shared between Nurs/Rec, Y1/2, Y3/4 and Y5/6. Children will only be able to choose the 
same number of books as they brought in themselves.  

Let’s share with others the books we discover! 
 

9th  March School Photographer 

We are pleased to be able to rearrange the photographer visit that was postponed in the 
Autumn term. If you have pre- school children you are welcome to bring them to the hall 
doors near the Year 1 classroom from 8.30am to have their photograph with their older 
siblings.  

Labelling School Uniform 

Please can you check all school uniforms are labelled with your child’s name. Please can 
you also check that any items brought home belong to your child! If you find any mistakes 
have been made, please send the uniform in after half term and we will return lost items 
to their owners. Many thanks. 

Year 6 Residential at Robinwood 

 Congratulations to all the children for demonstrating our school values in bucket loads 
during their three -day trip! The wind and rain didn’t put them off, even when Storm 
Eunice arrived they showed teamwork, leadership and great enthusiasm for every 
challenge. Thank you to the Year 6 staff for organising the trip and taking the children. 

 

All of the staff would like to wish our families a restful break 

and we look forward to seeing everyone back in school on 28
th

 

February. 
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